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To: Mrs. Melinda Lilliston
From: Mr. Frank Del Cristo, Jr.
Re: American Clamp Company

In mid -October we mailed a check for the registration of our CO. However this check
was returned due to our negligence. A financial miscalculation if you will. In any case I
am furnishing you with a Money order in the amount of $93.75. I do apologize for the

inconvenience brought upon the State due to this issue.

I would also like to know if I could get some kind of correspondence to show that I have
complied with what is required. This is just to be on the safe side.

I Thank You in advance for all of your time and effort in this matter.
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Katherine Harris
Secretary of State

November 14, 2001

American Clamp Co.

Attn: Mr. Frank Del Cristo Jr.
10401 NW 30 Ave.

Miami, FL. 33147

SUBJECT: AMERICAN CLAMP COMPANY
Ref. Number: P0O1000097262

This letter is to advise you that as of November 14, 2001 the Articles of
Incorporation for AMERICAN CLAMP COMPANY has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #21824-F as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.0. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



